








Director McDonald reported that Walmart has officially become an Ohio Lottery retailer, with 

tickets being sold through a new vending unit called a Dream Touch Smart. This unit is 

specifically designed for placement at the end of their self-service checkout lanes. These units will 

be placed in approximately 146 locations throughout the state. 

During the March 10, 2021 Commission Meeting we will be joined by the Director of Mental and 

Addiction Services, Lori Criss. Director Criss will discuss the Ohio Lottery's support of free 

treatment, training, research, public awareness and continuum of care efforts for Ohioans in 

Problem Gambling Services. She will also discuss how Covid-19 has impacted and continues to 

affect the behavioral health system of care, including services for prevention of problem gambling 

and clinical care for Ohioans with Gambling Disorder. 

Commissioner Mingo shared that the Internal Audit will soon roll out its Risk Assessment Survey. 

The goal of the survey is to access our stake holder views of the agency including the areas that 

we believe are most important in achieving our goals; supporting the mission of the lottery; and 

assessing what risks might prevent our success. The Commissioners will receive the survey by 

the end of the week, and we ask you to please complete the survey. 

ADJOURNMENT 

With no further business before the Ohio Lottery Commission, Chairman Blair complimented the 

Lottery staff on doing an incredible job. Commissioner Blair informed Commissioners that the 

next meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 10, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. via teleconferencing. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Pat McDonald, Executive Director Matthew Blair, Commission Chair 


